
 
 
SUN INTERNATIONAL PROPERTIES REOPENING 
 
We are so excited to welcome you back to our properties. The past three months have been extremely difficult for 

us all, but we look forward to happier times. 

As our country slowly reopens we know that we will need to find a new normal and adapt to new ways of doing 

things. We ask that you be understanding of the strict new health protocols and particularly the wearing of masks 

and physical distancing.  

From Monday the 29th of June 2020 our casinos can reopen but with restricted tables and slot machine 

capacities.  We are also installing physical shields between Tables seats and between slot machines, and every 

second slot machine will be disabled to ensure appropriate physical distancing between guests, and our employees. 

Please note that only MVG cardholders will be granted access onto our casino floors. 

Our own Sun International restaurants, and those belonging to third party concessionaires, will open with the 

necessary physical distancing protocols and will not serve alcohol, in line with the regulations. Some may not be able 

to reopen immediately, or may only open at certain times. Many entertainment facilities at our properties might be 

similarly affected. 

Hotels can reopen for domestic travel but as interprovincial and national borders remain closed, many of our 

properties will remain closed for the time being including Sun City Resort, The Wild Coast Sun Resort, The Boardwalk 

Hotel and The Maslow Sandton Hotel. We hope to reopen The Table Bay Hotel in Cape Town from 1 September 

2020. 

To read more about our health and safety protocols, or to confirm which properties and facilities are open, please 

visit www.suninternational.com for more details. 

 
 

https://protect-za.mimecast.com/s/Aj5PC98Xw8FkEK9ktE6AxU?domain=suninternational.com

